
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 18, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 652 
Re: UPRR Gate Reservation System Expansion 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Union Pacific has recently announced the expansion of their Gate Reservation 
System.  Today, the Gate Reservations System covers traffic in three lanes: 
• LATC  -  Portland (Brooklyn)  
• LATC  -  Seattle 
• LATC  -  Oakland 
 
The expansion will occur on May 3, 2005 and will include the following Pacer 
Stacktrain lanes: 
• LATC  -  Houston 
• LATC  -  New Orleans 
• Portland (Brooklyn) – LATC 
 
Pacer Stacktrain customers should request in-gate reservations for these lanes 
beginning on May 2.  Customers will be required to have a reservation prior to 
tendering a container for these lanes beginning on May 3.  Shipments without a 
reservation on May 3 will be rejected at the gate.   
 
Pacer Stacktrain customers who require in-gate reservations should request them by 
contacting Pacer Stacktrain via email before 9:30 AM Pacific Time on the business 
day (M-F) before desired gate cut-off date to request in-gate reservation(s).   
• Domestic customers should send email to: gaterez@pacerstack.com 
• International customers should send email to their West Coast Ocean Carrier 

Services Customer Support Representative 
Please note that reservations for Saturday, Sunday, or Monday gate cut-offs must be 
received by Friday morning. 
 
More information about the procedures for in-gate reservations can now be found on 
our website at: http://www.pacerstack.com/services/services_notlogged_faq.html 
 
The Union Pacific has also announced their intention to implement the Gate 
Reservation Program system-wide by peak of 2005.  We will continue to provide 
updates via Stack Facts whenever this roll-out affects your shipments with Pacer 
Stacktrain.  If you have questions about in-gate reservations procedures, please 
contact Un Kim (714-450-1413) or your Business Development Representative. 
 
Thank you for your business. 
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